
 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 6th July (Week B) 

Notices:  

 All Years: our child is likely to be spending more time online or on social media at the moment.  Attached to the 
website is our new online safety newsletter with help and advice for parents on how to keep them safe in 
different forums, including the new Call of Duty - Warfare game and family friendly changes to TikTok. 

 Year 9: The outstanding Diptheria, Polio and Tetanus and Meningococcal Groups ACWY vaccine 
(DTP/MenACWY), cancelled due to COVID-19, will be rescheduled as a school based programme in the 
forthcoming academic year. Should any parents wish to access these vaccinations earlier, then the 
Immunisation Team will be offering a variety of Community Clinics.  If parents/guardians wish to take up this 
offer please contact the immunisation team on 0300 421 8140 and a member of the team will be glad to help 
over the summer holidays.  

 
Safeguarding update: 
Mental Health 
In the last bulletin, we shared this website https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk 
There is a wealth of resources on there, but one that seems particularly helpful and relevant for parents is this:  
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus/  

As always, if there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o and if you have any safeguarding concerns - contact 

nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

For all online safety information on our website please click here. 

 

  Covid-19 school closure updates: https://farmorsschool.fluencycms.co.uk/Coronavirus-Updates 

 
Other letters to Parents: http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 

 All Years: Online safety July newsletter. 

 Year 7: Residential trip cancellation.  
 
Regards 

Pastoral Team 
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